
 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2025 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole                The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman                  Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee               House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515                 Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

 I am requesting funding for the Holliston Downtown Sewer District project in fiscal year 2026. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Holliston, located at 703 Washington Street, 

Holliston, MA 01746. The funding would be used to build wastewater infrastructure in its growing 

downtown, enabling economic growth through proper environmental management. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because Holliston currently lacks sufficient water infrastructure to meet 

current and projected growth in the region, and this project will build on local financing to allow the town 

to meet its wastewater needs while spurring economic development. 

 

 The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for the purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act (33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq.). 

 

 I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, nor does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
James P. McGovern 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 
 
 


